
TO 
	

Mr. A. diGirolamo 
	 DATE; March 21, 1967 

ROM • 	Bernice D. Bennett 

suBjEc7: 	Letter of March 12, 1967, from Harold 1•'eisberg, Coq dtOr Press, 
Pyattstown, Md. 

CT A.4314140 rover NO. SA 

Office Memorandum • UNITED STATES GOVERNMENT 

By memorandum addressed to you dated March 17, 1967, Mr. David C. 
Stephenson of the Office of Legal Counsel requested any information 
which we may have relating to the allegations in Mr. Weisberg's letter 
to the Attorney General concerning his inability to view certain 
materials associated with the assassination of President Kennedy. 

One of our better Classification Clerks has made a diligent search 
for anything to or from Mr. 1 Teisberg and has found nothing. I, personaly, 
ha,:e made the second diligent search and have found nothinL. Although we 
ha,re carefully examined each piece of correspondence in files 129-11 and 
129-012-3 as well as the restricted sections of 129-:112-3, we have found 
no mention of any such request by Mr. 1,eisberg. Since his letter fails 
to refer to previous correspondence with this Department, perhaps his was 
an oral request to some individual within the Department. Record cards 
have been searched from 1963 to date . 
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